
 

EOL (End of Life) Notice 
 

   

 

July, 29th, 2024 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

Thanks for your continued supporting ASRock Industrial Computer Corporation’s products. As one of 

the world’s leading embedded computer solution providers, ASRock Industrial Computer Corporation 

commits to providing our customers with quality products and long-term product life support. 

 

Due to the discontinuation of SBC-210L, SBC-230J, IMB-791, IMB-156M and IMB-390-D, the 

product is no longer available since Aug. 1st, 2024. We are really sorry to notice you for this. 

 

Products Affected: 

Discontinued Model 

SBC-210L 

SBC-230J 

IMB-791 

IMB-156M 

IMB-390-D 

 

 

Warm Regards 

ASRock Industrial Computer Corporation 


